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Comments: Hello,

 

Please reconsider eliminating the placement of fixed rock climbing anchors on USFS land.  I have been fortunate

enough to have climbed throughout the US on forest service land and been able to appreciate the US public land

system.  I believe that climbers as a group are good stewards of the land and abide by closures (Raptor Closures

&amp; Others) when requested.  As a group they are low impact to the public land.  While conservation is very

important I feel that the impact that this will have will have a disproportionate impact on climbing while having

negligible upside on conservation. 

 

Thanks for your consideration,

Michael Tritt


